Jeff Tech began an off-site Administrative Review (AR) of the Food Service Operations in September,
2022. An on-site review is scheduled for December, 2022. An Administrative Review is a
comprehensive evaluation of the school meal programs by PDE to assess Jeff Tech’s administration of all
School Nutrition Programs. The objectives of the “AR” are to determine if Jeff Tech is meeting the
requirements of the program, provide technical assistance, secure corrective action if needed and when
applicable, recover improperly paid funds. Jeff Tech’s last Administrative Review was in 2019.



